BAC Meeting- July 7, 2014

Council Members in Attendance- Melinda Briggs, Wayne Lyke,, Jon Hansted, , Sam Gradwohl, David
Nelson, Bobbi Grice, David Craig, David Griggs

BOE Approved 2% increase for LMTA and 2%/2%/1.75% with step increases to 20 years for OPS| and
attendance incentives

Prior Minutes approved

Dave Nelson, Dave Griggs and Sam Gradwohl elected to new three year terms

BAC feels underutilized- requesting BOE if in need of service through Bobby Grice

Need to work on communications within BAC. Subcommittees meet with regular reports.

Finance- Define the what/when/how on levy issues

-Hamilton TWP is not running Levy in 2015

-Warren County Career center Levy in fall of 2014

Communications- Working on the timing of information

Education- Survey results

Upcoming BOE meeting

Adjournment



